
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

14th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week – just one more to go before half term!  

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 19th October: PGL (Year 6) 

Thursday 20th October: Starfish Class Assembly (9.00am); PGL (Year 6)  

Friday 21st October: PGL (Year 6); FADS School Disco; End of Term 1 

Monday 31st October: Start of Term 2 (all pupils return to school) 

Friday 4th November: INSET (school closed to all pupils) 

 

Recorder Club 

We are starting up a recorder club, to take place on Monday lunchtimes between 

12.15-12.45, starting on Monday 31st October (just after half term). It will be free of 

charge and is open to any student in years 3-6. 

Recorders are a great way to access learning an instrument. Students will learn simple 

tunes with backing tracks and there will be performance opportunities. 

Students will be expected to do a small amount of practice between sessions. The 

school has some recorders they can lend or you can buy a treble recorder second 

hand for £5-10 (or new for around £28). 

If you are interested or want more information, please email: office@denton.e-

sussex.sch.uk 

  

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival will take place next week on Tuesday 18th October. There will be 

an assembly for the children during the school day. We are collecting for Newhaven 

Food Bank so please send your child in with a tin of food. Many thanks for your support.  

 

INSET: Friday 4th November 

Please be aware that Friday 4th November (the first Friday after half term) is an INSET 

day. This means school will be closed to all pupils.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you have a great weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


